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Dear SNOA Members, 

Since 1972, National School Nurse Day has been set aside to recognize school nurses.  

National School Nurse Day was established to foster a better understanding of the role of the 

school nurse in the educational setting.  School Nurse Day is May 11, 2022. 

The Yearly Sensory Screening Reporting for hearing and vision is currently open and will 
close June 30, 2022. Per 9 A.A.C. 13, Article 1 each school must submit a Hearing 
Screening Report. Vision Screening reports are not mandatory for the 21-22 school year as 
the vision rules have not been finalized by the State, but, if Vision Screening was conducted 
in your school please submit a Vision Screening Report. We have provided the following 
information on how to access and fill out the Reports: The Sensory Screening Program 
WILL NOT accept mailed reports.  

 Hearing Screening 
o 2021-2022 Hearing Screening Online Reporting Form 
o Guidance on Submitting a Hearing Screening Report 

 Vision Screening  
o 2021-2022 Vision Screening Online Reporting Form 
o Guidance on Submitting a Vision Screening Report  

From the SNOA Board- Have a restful summer and enjoy some good books! Hoping your 

summer includes lots of family time, ice cream, swimming, laughter, and fabulous memories. 

We wish you all a safe and fun summer! Happy Summer Vacation! 

 

Nadine Miller 

SNOA President              

 

Partners in Health and Education 

                                                                

https://azdhs.gov/prevention/womens-childrens-health/ocshcn/index.php#sensory-statutes
https://adhs.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ezFA46nD4rNYEC2
https://azdhs.gov/documents/prevention/womens-childrens-health/ocshcn/hearing-vision-screening/submitting-hearing-screening-report.pdf
https://adhs.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5hSMXP6ZQ6Ej9P0
https://azdhs.gov/documents/prevention/womens-childrens-health/ocshcn/hearing-vision-screening/submitting-vision-screening-report.pdf


School Nurse Organization of Arizona  Member Newsletter 
 

 

 

SNOA NEWS 

Vice President-Lisa Alexander has started her 

term as the SNOA Vice President, welcome and 

let the fun begin           

 
Recent SNOA Survey Results: 

Please list your top 5 choices for continue education 

topics in school nursing: 

Signs and Symptoms of students under the influence, 

school health 101, Emergency protocols (active shooter, 

lockdowns, etc.), first aide with fractures, and skin 

rashes/integrity, Care plans, emergency medications 

(Narcan, Epi, albuterol, Glucagon, Crisis Intervention, 

Hearing and Vision certification, COVID in school setting, 

Delegation process, scope of practice, suicide prevention, 

Trauma informed care, mindfulness and stress 

management, Heat related illness, 

vaccinations/Immunizations, HS pregnancy 

Conference Committee- The SNOA conference 

Committee has some new members who have 

graciously stepped up to help with planning 

some upcoming events and we Thank you! 

 

 

On that note, SNOA will resume it’s 

Summer Conference in 2023, however; 

we are supporting the AZNA fall 

conference in October, please find the 

Save-the-date below. 

 
 

School Nurse Spotlight: 

Do you know a School Nurse or Health 

Office staff member in Arizona who 

deserves some appreciation? Submit your 

nominee’s information and story for the 

chance to be featured in the monthly ADE 

newsletter for school nurses, Nurses' 

Notes.[https://www.surveymonkey.com/r

/SNSpotlightForm] 
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The Arizona Department of Education with funding 

support from the Arizona Department of Health 

Services will be implementing the Arizona School 

Nurse Access Program (ASAP), an aptly named 

program to expediently increase the number of school 

nurses in Arizona. 

The ASAP will support professional growth and 

development of both new to practice school nurses as 

well as the incumbent workforce. The goal of the ASAP 

is to foster a highly educated workforce that functions 

to the full extent of their license and education.  The 

COVID-19 funding through the CDC and Prevention 

Workforce Development Crisis Emergency 

Cooperative Agreement makes the ASAP possible. 

Arizona Department of Education, 

School Safety and Wellness Program 

Upcoming Professional Development: 

 Save the Date: Webinar with Dr. Bob 

England: A discussion about school 

and public health law: what comes 

next with COVID-19  5/10/22 3:00pm 

Registration to open soon 

 2022 Virtual Trauma Sensitive 

Schools Symposium: 6/7/22 

Registration Open 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2022-

virtual-trauma-sensitive-schools-

symposium-registration-

290855395317 

 Save the Date: School Nurse 

Convention October 1st, 2022 
 

School Nurse Upcoming Committee 

Meetings: 

 Leadership Committee: 4/25 and 

5/23 3:00pm 

 Professional Development 

Committee: 5/3 4pm 

 Seizure Action Plan Committee: 5/31 

11am 

 

Sign up to be a member of a committee(s) at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SNCommitt

ees 

  

 

 

Mission 

The Mission of the Arizona School Nurse Access 

Program (ASAP) is to optimize the health of school age 

children by increasing the number of school nurses and 

increasing the core competencies of school nurses in 

public schools throughout Arizona. 

 

Mentorship 

Certification 

School Nursing Continuing Education 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/96FFL3Z
https://www.nbcsn.org/
file:///C:/Users/namiller/Downloads/FOR%20MORE%20INFORMATION%20VISIT%20GATEWAYCC.EDU/NURSING-CONTINUING-EDUCATION

